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Dear Mr Jones,
 
I note that the Examination Authority has advised that today’s Issue Specific Hearing is likely
to continue past 17:00.
 
I appreciate that the participation of Historic England was specifically requested in reference
to Agenda item 18.1.  I can therefore confirm that we have provided written confirmation to
the Applicant (our letter dated 16th February as attached) that we are satisfied by the
information provided to us regarding the detail of Environmental Statement Addendum 2 and
there are no specific matters that require the attention of Historic England or that need us to
offer oral evidence at today’s Issue Specific Hearing.
 
Please therefore accept our apology for departure at 17:00.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Dr Christopher Pater
Head of Marine Planning
Regions Group
 
Historic England | Floor 4 | Cannon Bridge House | 25 Dowgate Hill | London | EC4R 2YA
Mb: 
Email: chris.pater@HistoricEngland.org.uk
 

From: Aquind Interconnector [mailto:aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 February 2021 12:15
To: Pater, Chris; Aquind Interconnector
Subject: RE: Aquind Interconnector Project EN20022
 

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL:  do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust
the sender and were expecting the content to be sent to you

Dear Dr Pater,
 
Thank you for your e-mail and attached letter, the contents of which are noted.
 
The joining instructions for ISH4 are likely to be sent on Tuesday 16 February 2021.
 
Kind regards,
 
Hefin
Hefin Jones
Rheolwr Achos / Case Manager
Cynllunio Seilwaith Cenedlaethol / National Infrastructure Planning
Llinell Uniongyrchol / Direct Line: 0303 444 5944 / 
Llinell Gymorth / Helpline: 0303 444 5000
E-Bost / Email: hefin.jones@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Wê / Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Twitter: @PINSgov
Nid yw’r cyfartherbiad hwn yn gyfystyr â chyngor cyfreithiol / This communication
does not constitute legal advice.
Edrychwch ar ein Hysbysiad Preifatrwydd cyn anfon gwybodaeth at yr Arolygiaeth
Gynllunio / Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.



 
From: Pater, Chris <Chris.Pater@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
Sent: 01 February 2021 12:10
To: Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Aquind Interconnector Project EN20022
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please see our attached letter.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Dr Christopher Pater
Head of Marine Planning
Regions Group
 
Historic England | Floor 4 | Cannon Bridge House | 25 Dowgate Hill | London | EC4R 2YA
Mb: 
Email: chris.pater@HistoricEngland.org.uk
 
 

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic environment,
from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops.
Follow us:  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram     Sign up to our newsletter     

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically
stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and no ify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the
information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and
the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information.
 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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